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LONE STAR GCD RE-ELECTED DIRECTORS TAKE OFFICE 

December 9, 2020 – On Tuesday evening, during the Special Board Meeting, members 
of the Lone Star Groundwater Conservation District Board of Directors were sworn into 
office. The Honorable Kristin Bays, 284th District Court, administered the constitutional 
Oath of Office to the following elected directors: 

a) Place 1 – Stuart Traylor 
b) Place 5 – Jim Spigener 
c) Place 6 – Harry Hardman 

Upon being sworn in, a State of Texas Certificate of Election was signed by each 
elected Director.   
 
On November 17th, the Lone Star GCD Board of Directors held a Special Meeting to 
Canvass the November 3, 2020 Election, at which time the Board certified the elected 
directors’ success in being re-elected.   

 
For more information on the Lone Star Groundwater Conservation District, please visit 
www.LoneStarGCD.org or follow us on www.Facebook.com/LoneStarWater. For 
questions, please contact the District at (936) 494-3436. 
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